
LEGAL NOTICE 
The City of Meriden is Accepting Sealed Proposals For: 

RFP 020-06 – Gravestone Restoration and Repair 
 

The City of Meriden is soliciting proposals to perform repair and restoration services for approximately fifteen 
(15) broken and/or damaged monuments located at East Cemetery owned by the City. The successful firm(s) 
shall have extensive, successful experience in providing such service.  
 
Sealed Request for Proposals shall be submitted in the manner specified to the Purchasing Department, Room 
210, 142 East Main Street, City Hall, Meriden, CT 06450-8022 until 4:00 PM on September 19, 2019. Request 
for Proposals received after the date and time specified shall not be considered and shall be returned unopened. 
A NON-Mandatory site walk will be held on September 10, 2019 at 10:00 AM.  Attendance is 
STRONGLY  RECOMMENDED. 
 
The successful firm(s) shall ensure that any appropriate licenses or certifications required by the State of 
Connecticut are maintained for the duration of the project. The firm must meet all municipal, state and federal 
affirmative action and equal employment opportunity practices 
 
Minority owned firms are invited to submit their qualifications independently or as a joint venture with other 
consultants for the entire assignment. 
 
The City of Meriden reserves the right to reject any or all Requests for Proposals and to accept any or all 
Requests for Proposals, if it is deemed to be in the best interest of the City of Meriden. 
 
For additional information go to www.meridenct.gov.  
 
     
Adam B. Tulin, M.P.A. 
Purchasing Officer 
City of Meriden 
Dated:  August 26, 2019 
 

http://www.meridenct.gov/

